MARYLAND
Department of Health

MDH TRANSMITTAL

DISENROLLMENT FROM HOSPICE
SUBMISSION OF ENROLLMENT
E-REQUEST

SEPTEMBER 26, 2019

Attached you will find the Maryland Department of Health (MDH) notice on Disenroliment

from Hospice_Submission of Enrollment E-Request. Please feel free to share with your
colleagues.

Click here to access PT 07-20 Disenrollment from Hospice Submission of Enroliment E-

Requests

Click here to access PT 07-20 Disenrollment from Hospice Submission of Enroliment

Form

health.maryland.gov* Toll Free: 1-877-4MD-DHMH+ TTY: 1-800-735-2258

bha.health.maryland.gov* BHA Main Line: 410-402-8300

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.
Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.

See what's happening on our social sites

000



https://files.constantcontact.com/ea962778601/1e5c248a-d736-4d6e-91f1-08b3f961c6eb.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/ea962778601/0ff7316c-b8d6-4333-96d5-9f44c3319cf7.pdf
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html
https://www.facebook.com/beaconhealthoptions
https://www.twitter.com/beaconhealthopt
https://www.linkedin.com/company/beacon-health-options

